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-----Original Message----- 
From: Eileen.Stuart@scotland.gsi.gov.uk [mailto:Eileen.Stuart@scotland.gsi.gov.uk] On Behalf Of 
Harry.Burns@scotland.gsi.gov.uk 
Sent: Friday, November 23, 2007 2:35 PM 
To: David F (Franck) 
Cc: Rosalind.Skinner@scotland.gsi.gov.uk 
Subject: RE: Petition PE1056

Franck
 
Further to my e-mail sent earlier today, I have just received information that we will not have 
advice until next year.  The NSC have been asked to prioritise this topic amongst the policy 
reviews that they plan for next year.  I will keep you informed of progress.
 
Eileen
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